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2023 NT Electoral Boundary Redistribution  
Comments on the Suggestions Received – Now Open 
Notice is hereby given that pursuant to section 142 of the Electoral Act 2004, the 
Redistribution Committee invites comments on the suggestions received regarding 
the redistribution of the Territory into Legislative Assembly electoral divisions. 

All submissions received regarding the 2023 NT Electoral Boundary Redistribution 
are on the redistribution webpage on the NT Electoral Commission’s website: 
www.ntec.nt.gov.au. Comments are invited on any of the submissions received 
thus far. 

Comments must be in writing and addressed to the Redistribution Committee via: 

Email: secretariat.ntec@nt.gov.au 

Post: c/o NT Electoral Commission, GPO Box 2419, Darwin NT 0801 

Hand deliver: c/o NT Electoral Commission, Level 3 TCG Centre, 80 Mitchell St, 
Darwin.  

The comments on suggestions period closes 26 October 2023. 

For more information call 8999 5000 or go to www.ntec.nt.gov.au  

TREVOR RILEY 
Chair 
Redistribution Committee 
Dated 10 October 2023 
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